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Yellow Dinosaur & Red Cat 

Pre-K Newsletter

August/September 2022
Dear Pre-K Parents,


“Welcome” to all our new friends, those staying in Pre-K and transitioners moving up from Blue Bears. We are so excited to have you all in our program!      We have lots of fun and exciting activities planned for the weeks ahead and look forward to getting to know the children even better. 
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Themes for August/September:
Aug. 16th – 19th         
“Me, Myself and I”

Aug. 22nd – 26th        “School, Friends & Feelings”

Aug. 29th – Sept. 2nd  
“Families, Homes & House Pets”

   
Sept. 6th – 9th             “My Five Senses”

Sept. 12th – 16th           “Colors & Shapes”
Sept. 19th – 23rd        
“Fall & Trees”
Sept. 26th – 30th   
“Community Helpers”

Reminders:
· School will be closed on Monday, August 15th for Teacher Work Day

· School  will be closed Monday, September 5th for Labor Day   

· Share Days are on Friday. (Thursday if your child does not attend on Fridays). Have your child bring ONE toy that is no bigger than a loaf of bread. We will have them stand up in front of the group to talk about their toy. This needs to be something that the children can actually play with, not a necklace, hat, watch etc. Please do not bring anything new (children usually have a hard time sharing something new) or anything fragile. Unfortunately when a group of children are playing with a toy there is the possibility of it getting lost or broken, so something older usually works best.  Please leave all toys, stuffed animals and belongings at home on all other days. Thank You.
· Please make sure to have your child’s name on the OUTSIDE of their lunchbox as well as on their water bottle and coats.

· Check art files daily for artwork and notes from the office.

· We ask that you apply sunblock to your child in the morning and we will apply it after nap until the weather cools off.

Please bring a family photo for us to hang on the wall if you have not yet done so.
Have a Wonderful August and September! 
Miss Katrina & The Pre-K Teachers
